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I am very concerned that LC 19 has been weakened and that it will not do the job as
advertised. I am a fisherman from East of the Cascades and have seen the harm that
warming waters has done to our fishery. I have also seen massive fires, one of
which threatened the family property on the John Day River. 
Please strengthen this policy not weaken it!
Craig Lacy


